
 

 

 
 
 
 
February 11, 2025 
 
 
Chris Oestreich 
BURNCO Colorado, LLC 
10100 Dallas St 
Henderson, CO 80640
 
 
Re: The Shores - File No. M-1998-013, BURNCO Colorado, LLC 
         Technical Revision (TR-5), Importation of Inert Fill 
 
Dear Chris Oestreich: 
 
On February 11, 2025 the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety concluded its review of the 
Technical Revision application submitted to the Division on January 26, 2025, addressing the 
following: 
 
Import approximately 150,000 cubic yards of native topsoil and overburden to fill the south pond area 
in order to bring the area back to grade. 
 
The decision reached by the Division is:  approve.   
 
The terms of Technical Revision No. 5 approved by the Division are hereby incorporated into Permit 
No. M-1998-013. All other conditions and requirements of Permit No. M-1998-013 remain in full 
force and effect. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me by telephone at (720) 527-1640, or by email at 
nikie.gagnon@state.co.us. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Nikie Gagnon 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
cc: Joel Bolduc 
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